
 

 

 

To:  All Media  

Att:  News Editors 

For immediate release  

05 June 2018 

 

MEC Panyaza Lesufi and MEC Faith Mazibuko to brief media on Gauteng 
Province Youth Expo 

Gauteng MEC for Education, Mr Panyaza Lesufi and MEC for Sports, Arts, Culture 
and Recreation, MEC Faith Mazibuko will on Wednesday, 06 June 2018, brief media 
on the Provincial plans for the 4th Gauteng Youth Expo.  

The Gauteng Youth Expo commemorates the 1976 generation by giving young 
people in Gauteng access to services and opportunities aimed at empowering them 
through skills development, job placement, bursary applications and business 
funding and mentorship. 

The Gauteng Youth Expo is a multi-stakeholder exhibition that brings together 
national and provincial government departments and agencies, as well as corporate 
partners under one roof, to provide services at no cost to budding young 
entrepreneurs, youth in and out of school and Grade 10 – 12 learners. 

 

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date:             Wednesday, 06 June 2018 
Venue:          17 Simmonds Street 
  Johannesburg 
Time:   08:30 for 09:00 
 
 
For more information and to RSVP, please contact Thobeka Magcai on 060 991 
8458 or Thobeka.magcai@gauteng.gov.za 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Provincial Government 
 
For media enquiries contact Phumla Sekhonyane, spokesperson to the 
Premier on 071 860 4496 or phumla.sekhonyane@gauteng.gov.za 

For media releases, speeches and news visit www.gauteng.gov.za  
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